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Thank you se much for all the gifts, treats and good wishes
for the staff. We really appreciate your support and kind ”‘tlpﬂl%)
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Parents are asked to please slow down when

consideration.
driving in the parking lot since it is slippery and there are children and
seniors around all the time.

‘The Premier of Ontario has issued a State of Emergency for Ontario.

‘The strict health and safety measures that have been put in place have helped to keep child
care settings safe and healthy places for our children Please know that we continue to
‘maintain our health and safety measures with the guidance of our Ottawa Public Health
Unit




